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1. Project Status  

 

  On track – Development on the OpenMRS and RapidSMS components has 
begun. 

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed  

 

  The contract with Pivot Access has been agreed and signed by all parties, and 
development work has commenced on the RapidSMS module. 

 While in Rwanda, WN and the Jembi Rwanda team coded the first version of the 
framework code for the OpenMRS RHEA Adaptor module, including the RHEA 
Transaction Type Event Handlers, HTTP Request and Response Handler API, 
Message and Queue management API with a very basic integration test with the 
interoperability layer for one transaction scenario.    

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 

 Work by the InSTEDD team is continuing on the agreed changes to the Facility 
Registry.  
 

 Ryan is continuing to work on the next iteration of the interoperability layer and 
the mock services.    

 

 Development work on the OpenMRS work has now commenced. 
 

 WN and MW are working on the message specifications.  
 

 The weekly conference call this week included a discussion at great length around 
some of the issues and processes for data mapping in Rwanda, specifically the 
Maternal Care dat. Liz has been mapping the data across all of Rwanda’s forms 
and registries that collected maternal data, and to the Maternal Concept Lab 
concepts, and is currently mapping the MCL concepts to the concepts already in 
use in OpenMRS.  

 

 Logistical arrangements for the March RHEA meeting are in progress.  


